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To: Jesse Bacon, Superintende~

From: Sheri Hamilton, Director of Elementary Education .,J1f
Anne Marie Landry, Preschool Cooridnator arn~

Date: October 16,2018

Re: Request for Tuition Based Preschool

In order to qualify for state funded preschool, students are eligible based on income or developmental delay.
Several surrounding counties offer a tution based program including Oldham, Warren, Nelson, Spencer and
Bardstown City. A tuition based program will allow our preschool department to serve more students. Additional
students that do not qualify by either income or developmental delay would be able to participate based on
availability. For example, at Maryville Elementary there are only 9 students in the AM and 8 in the PM. We have
several slots available at this site for tuition based opportunities.

We would like to begin this program in January of2019 opening it up initially to children ofBCPS employees that
reside in Bullitt County. Along with this memo we are including our BCPS Preschool Tuition Based Guidelines
and the 18-19 Preschool Tuition Contract.

The preschool department has worked with the finance department to develop the contract and guidelines for the
BCPS Tuition Based Program. Upon approval, we will reconvene in March to create the 19-20 contract. The
contract for the 19-20 school year will include the opportunitiy for the general public to participate at a higher
rate. BCPS employees will pay a discounted rate.
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